
From: Harris, Frederick 
Sent: 2/26/2014 1:53:05 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Public Records Act request from The Wall Street Journal 

Meredith, 

Here is a copy of the records request you request. Ms. Smith's records request is in the email 
below. The attachment is the incident report attached to her records request. I hope that's not 
too confusing. 

I hope this is helpful. 

Fred Harris 

Fred, 

Would you please send me the public records act request relating to the incident at Metcalf? 

Thanks, 

Meredith 

SB GT&S 0641096 



From: Smith, Rebecca [mailto:Rebeeca.Smith@wsj.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 2:51 PM 
To: Harris, Frederick 
Cc: Smith, Rebecca 
Subject: Public Records Act request from The Wall Street Journal 

January 27, 2014 

Mr. Fred Harris 

Legal Division, Public Records Office 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

Dear Mr. Harris, 

Pursuant to the California Public Records Act, Government Code § 6250 
etseq., please consider this communication a request from The Wall 
Street Journal for documents pertaining to the April 16, 2013 sabotage 
attack on the Metcalf electrical substation owned by PG&E Corp, located 
in San Jose, Calif. 

The Wall Street Journal is requesting copies of any and all documents, 
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records, emails, photographs or other materials - including 
communications oral or written - related to damage caused at that 
substation, an investigation into that attack, and information on 
subsequent repairs, including steps taken to bolster defenses against any 
future attacks. 

I am attaching a CPUC incident report that makes reference to 
communications, after the attack, between the utility and commission 
staff. I am requesting copies of those emails and any related materials, as 
well. 

Pursuant to Cal. Gov't Code § 6253(c), we expect a response within 10 
days and would very much appreciate a speedier response, if possible. If 
this request is denied in whole or in part, we will expect a detailed 
justification for the withholding of records. We also request any 
segregable portions of records that are otherwise not disclosed by the 
California Public Utilities Commission in response to this request. The 
Wall Street Journal reserves the right to appeal any denial of this request. 

As we are requesting this information for publication, we request a waiver 
of fees. 

I would be happy to work with you to find a way to fulfill this request with 
the least labor on your end. Please do not hesitate to call me, at the 
numbers shown below, if I can clarify this request. 

Thank you so much. 

Regards, 
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Rebecca 

Rebecca Smith 

Staff Reporter 

The Wall Street Journal 

201 California Street, Suite 1100 

San Francisco, California 94111 

(415) 765-8212 office 

(415) 385-7224 cell 


